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January 1, 2020

Dear Family Member,

Each year at the first meeting of Beaver-Butler Presbytery, as part of the worship
service, we remember the Minister/Elder/Deacon/Trustee servants of our Lord who have
passed into God's presence in the past year. Congregations throughout the Presbytery
notify us at the Presbytery office of these dear saints who now rest from their labors and
sing the glorious praises of the living God with the whole angelic host. During our worship
service we will pause to recognize your loved one as we consider the communion of the
saints.

We understand that you have experienced a loss in this last year. We want you to
be aware that your loved one will be remembered during this meeting of Presbytery. We
would like to invite you to attend our meeting at the Old Union Presbyterian Church
located at: 200 Union Church Road, Mars, Pennsylvania, on Saturday, January 25, 2020 and
to join with us as we celebrate the certainty of the resurrection and our great hope. The
worship service will begin at 10:00 A.M. A certificate of appreciation will be given to you
when you register so that you will know how thankful we are for the ministry of your loved
one. In the event that you are unable to attend, it will be mail it to you.

We do hope that you are able to join us January 25, 2020. If you have any questions,
please don't hesitate to contact the Presbytery office via phone: 724-452-7515 or e-mail:
office@beaverbutler.org.

May God’s continual comfort and blessing be with you.

Faithfully,

Rev. Dr. David Oyler

Rev. Dr. David Oyler
Part-Time Temporary Executive Presbyter



